
 

 
PO Box 6100, Parliament House Canberra ACT 2600 Tel: 02 6277 3560 Fax: 02 6277 5794  

Email: legcon.sen@aph.gov.au  

Internet: www.aph.gov.au/senate_legalcon   

 
 

THE SENATE 

 

LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS REFERENCES COMMITTEE 

 
 

 

 

26 August 2014 

 

 

On 12 December 2013, the Senate referred the following matter to the Legal and 

Constitutional Affairs References Committee for inquiry and report by 10 June 2014: 

Comprehensive revision of the Telecommunications (Interception and Access) 

Act 1979 (the TIA Act), with regard to: 

(a) the recommendations of the Australian Law Reform Commission For Your 

Information: Australian Privacy Law and Practice report, dated May 2008, 

particularly recommendation 71.2; and 

(b) recommendations relating to the Act from the Parliamentary Joint Committee on 

Intelligence and Security Inquiry into the potential reforms of Australia’s National 

Security Legislation report, dated May 2013. 

 

The Senate later extended the reporting date for the inquiry to 27 August 2014.  

 

The committee is still deliberating. The committee proposes to present its final report on 

29 October 2014. 

 

Recommendation 1 

 

That the committee present its final report on 29 October 2014. 

 

 

 

Senator Scott Ludlam 

Chair 
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